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PRIME MINISTER

MEETING WITH SECRETARY BAKER

Secretary Baker has now confirmed that he
would like to see you on Sunday, a little bit
later than planned. It is proposed the
meeting should take place at USAF Alconbury
from 1630-1730. He will then fly straight on
to Washington.
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9 January 1991



	



